
School Council Meeting
September 24 2024

Attendance Morgan Johnston, Kelli Warren , Pederson, Breanne Walters, Mandy Peck,
Lacey Gellert, Katherine Moore, Julie Kempf, Sandra Apperley, Brodi Kay, Laura Ohrn,
Kristen Nichols, Jody and Ryan Aspholm, Mercedes King, BritneyChambers, Janene Dyck,
Jake Henderickson, Nikki Russet, Raechelle Babltiz, Kealey Rumohr, Donna Irwin, Colette
Hennes, Carolyn Caldwell

Meeting Called to order at 5:59

Approval of previous minutes was held over

Principal Report

● Intro to Mrs. Russet
● 240 kids currently registered we are up a couple kids but still down from last year
● SEL has started it will be grades 1-3 and 4-6 a better structure than all grades

combined
● Options will be starting (8 to choose from grades 4-6)
● Terry Fox and Cross country were combined it was successful
● Kids can choose to join the cross country run team if wanted
● New staff is looking for feedback form families
● Bus safety and safety drills are being completed
● Picture Day Oct 3rd
● Catch Volleyball tournament will be Oct 18-19
● Orange Shirt day Sept 27 no school on the 30th
● Custodian Appreciation day is Oct 2nd World Teacher day Oct 5th

Trustee Report

No trustee present no report sent

Meeting adjourned 6:16



TEPA Meeting
September 24 2024

Attendance Morgan Johnston, Kelli Warren , Pederson, Breanne Walters, Mandy Peck,
Lacey Gellert, Katherine Moore, Julie Kempf, Sandra Apperley, Brodi Kay, Laura Ohrn,
Kristen Nichols, Jody and Ryan Aspholm, Mercedes King, BritneyChambers, Janene Dyck,
Jake Henderickson, Nikki Russet, Raechelle Babltiz, Kealey Rumohr, Donna Irwin, Colette
Hennes, Carolyn Caldwell

Meeting called to order at 6:16

Approval of minutes held over

Kat motioned we spend 2400 200/class for teachers budget Laura 2nd

Treasurer Report
No treasurer present a new one will be voted in tonight

Hot Lunch Report

● Carolyn will be new co-ordinator
● Still a few volunteers needed
● No more cash accepted
● Price will stay the same
● May trial a subway lunch

Mandy motioned we allow each volunteer a hot lunch ticket for every hot lunch
worked Janene 2nd



Fundraising Report

We will need to fundraise for Chromebooks, Playground and rubber matting
Also a new co-ordinator is needed

Rubber Matting Update

● Still applying for grants (didn’t receive one )

Position Replacements
● President Mandy Peck Volunteered
● Vice President - Laura Ohrn volunteered
● Treasurer Lisa Peck volunteered
● Secretary Morgan Johnston will stay on Janene Dyck will shadow for next

year
● Fundraising Coordinator/Casino Rep Britney Chambers was nominated and

accepted
● Grade Reps
● Grade 1 Mercedes King
● Grade2 Julie Kempf
● Grade 3 Kat Moore
● Grade 4 Sandra Apperley
● Grade 5 Colette Hennes
● Grade 6 Brittney Chambers

Tabled a 2024/2025 Vision for next meeting

We will change signing authority at ATB to be Mandy, Lisa and Laura. We will also
update the online banker to Lisa

Welcome back night was great, well received by parents and kids, Kyle Taylor was
working on a Google Drive for all TEPA records, we will contact him to see where
this is at



Next meeting will be Oct 22nd @ 6pm
Meeting adjourned 7:05


